of/lzrl’l/egion

Direct Purchase of Corporate Fleet
Electric Pickup Trucks and Cargo Vans

On May 26, 2022 Regional Council made the following decision:

1. Council authorize the direct purchase of up to ten electric pickup trucks and up to ten
electric cargo vans at a total combined cost of up to $1.3 million, excluding HST, as
replacement vehicles pursuant to the provisions of the Procurement Bylaw from an
authorized Ford Motor Company of Canada dealer.

2. Council authorize the use of $1.3 million from the vehicle replacement reserve,
including interim appropriation spending, to complete the purchase.

3. The Commissioner of Transportation Services be authorized to execute the
necessary agreements required to procure the vehicles.
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